
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
RESPONSE TO COVID-19

Town Council Meeting
Wednesday, April 29, 2020



• Town Response

• Key Updates

• Looking Forward



TOWN RESPONSE

• Continual collaboration 

with local, county, and 

state partners

• Ongoing messaging and 

communication efforts

• Outreach and support to 

those most vulnerable



KEY UPDATES

• New Federal Relief package

• FDA approved COVID-19 

test with includes at-home 

sample collection

• Stay at Home order 

extended until May 8th

• North Carolina General 

Assembly is back in session



LOOKING FORWARD

• Reopening responsibly

• Community-wide recovery 

planning

• Working together to building 

resilience

• Using an equity lens 

throughout recovery



Questions?


